
 

 
17 May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

If you were able to come along to Parent-Teacher meetings this week you should have 
received a copy of our Recommended Reading List for 7s and 8s which is a great 
resource for students who may struggle to know where to start when looking for their 
next read. We have also added this to our website HERE. 
 

If your young person loved reading Ghost Boys or The Hunger Games in their English 
lessons, and would like to find similar books, this is a great resource. Our librarians have 
included descriptions of each book and also identified texts which are dyslexia friendly. 
 

Your young person is welcome to come along to Antares to find one of these books or 
many of the other excellent reads we have available. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/7-and-8-Reading-Recommendations-May-2024.pdf

